
Let’s Talk Uptown!

The Town of Canandaigua recently completed the Uptown Canandaigua Corridor Study which identified 
future land use and transportation enhancement opportunities along State Route 332. The Town is currently 
in the process of evaluating potential regulatory revisions and zoning code updates to advance the desired 
vision for the Uptown area. Business and property owners are invited to attend a session to learn about 
potential land use regulation revisions and provide input on how to best improve the area! 

Visit www.UptownCanandaigua.Com for updates 

When: 	 February 28th, 2020, 8 - 9 AM
Where: 	 CANANDAIGUA BUS GARAGE
		  5500 AIRPORT ROAD
		  CANANDAIGUA, NY 14424

Let’s Talk Uptown!

The Town of Canandaigua recently completed the Uptown Canandaigua Corridor Study which identified 
future land use and transportation enhancement opportunities along State Route 332. The Town is currently 
in the process of evaluating potential regulatory revisions and zoning code updates to advance the desired 
vision for the Uptown area. Business and property owners are invited to attend a session to learn about 
potential land use regulation revisions and provide input on how to best improve the area! 

Visit www.UptownCanandaigua.Com for updates 

When: 	 February 28th, 2020, 8 - 9 AM
Where: 	 CANANDAIGUA BUS GARAGE
		  5500 AIRPORT ROAD
		  CANANDAIGUA, NY 14424


